
Cont act s & l inks
General enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk  01235 524060

Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

Parent portal: https://mis.europaschooluk.org

 Pr im ary Newslet t er
10t h Sept em ber  2021

Im por t ant  dat es

Mon 13 Sep - 3EE/4DE Parent information evening
Tues 14 Sep - School photographs (Siblings 15.30)
Wed 15 Sep - School photographs
Wed 15 Sep - 2DE/5DE Parent information evening

Thu 16 Sep - 1DE/3FE parent information evening
PTA Event s
Fri 24 Sep - Coffee morning 8-10 am 
Mon 27 Sep - Clothing collection 8-9 am Thame Lane 

Gala Ball - 6t h Nov 21
 https:/ / europaschooluk.org/ gala-ball/

Music lessons (Year 3 and over) - Individual 
instrumental lessons at the school are still available for 

most instruments, Please follow this link to register  
your interest or contact 

t.ognjenovic@europaschool.uk for more details. 

Mat hs resources are here. 

 Our new maths resources have arrived in time for the 
beginning of the academic year. A big thank you to the 
PTA for leading this fundraising campaign and to you, 

the parents for supporting us to buy all the equipment 
necessary to launch the exciting, new maths 

curriculum. 

Welcom e back

We were thrilled to welcome the children back to 
school this week. Children were happy to meet their 
new teachers and some new classmates too.  Your 

teachers will host a parent information evening in the 
comings weeks to tell you about the year ahead.  
Please use absence@europaschool.uk to log any 

absences and contact medical@europaschool.uk with 
updates or queries regarding medical conditions.  

"Europa School is delighted to announce that we have 
become a DELE examination centre. The DELE Spanish 

Diplomas are official qualifications certifying the degree of 
competence and mastery of Spanish, granted by Instituto 

Cervantes on behalf of the Ministry of Education and 
Vocational Training of Spain and the Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs, European Unión and Cooperation of Spain.

The DELE examinations have been designed following the 
guidelines of the Common European Framework of Reference 

for Languages (CEFR) of the Council of Europe."

Europa is now acredited in all three language streams

Parent  volunt eers - We are looking for some 
volunteers for a few hours on a Saturday morning to do 
some general jobs around the school site. We are also 
seeking some new library volunteers to help restore 

and maintain our primary library space. Please contact 
s.gibbons@europaschool.uk if you think you  can help. 

Spanish DELE exam  cent re

Tr ip cont r ibut ion  - Teachers have many trips and 
events planned for the year ahead now that the 
restrictions are lifted. Please make you annual trip 

contribution of £65.00 to Europa School UK. Sort 

code: 30 67 53. Account number: 25856968. Ref: 
Name of child and class. Thank you.

We are lucky to have a 
very active PTA. For 
more information  

about events, or to get 
involved click  here 

School phot ographs - Year 
1-6 Tuesday and Wednesday 

next week. Sibling photos 
15.30 Tues in the playground 

near the hut . 
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